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5. REGENERATION AND DEVELOPMENT RESOURCES 

 
The Cabinet at its meeting on 12 May 2014 considered the report of the Head of Paid 
Service upon the Regeneration and Development Resources.  The Cabinet 
recommended the following to Council: 
 
(a)  It was agreed that the changes to fees and charges for pre-application advice 

and the use of fee income to create a pre-application service, as set out at 
Appendix 2 of the report, be approved.  
 

(b) It was agreed to recommend to Council: 
 

(i) That the Regeneration and Development budget be increased by 
£230,000 to enable an increase in staff resources to improve handling 
of the planning application caseload. 

 
  (ii) That the Legal Services budget be increased by £100,000 to provide 

the necessary level of legal support to support the function. 


